
Title:  Opposing the REAA Reapportionment and recasting of seats for 
REAA's impacted

AASB urges the division of elections, division of community and 
regional affairs, and the Alaska department of education and early 
development to consult with AASB and REAAs before the final 
reapportioning and recasting of school board member representation 
occurs.  

Rational:  When school districts have invested time, effort, and money 
to send board members to professional development trainings, that 
investment is immediately lost if the affected board members can't 
finish their current terms before the reapportionment becoming 
effective.

The reapportionment will eliminate some board members that have 
just been re-elected to their respective seats that results in our current 
board members running against each other. It will also force some to 
have to run consecutive years just to stay on


